
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports\2015\april\an133-2015.doc 

2 PROPOSED NEW STREET NAME - OLD GLAMIS ROAD/HARESTANE ROAD, DUNDEE 

(AN133-2015) 

A consultation was carried out on 27th January, 2015 and concluded on 13th February, 2015 for the 

suggestion of a street name for the new road at the development site situated on the corner of Old 

Glamis Road/Harestane Road, Dundee. 

The consultation correspondence was sent to Ward Councillors, City Archivist, The Kirkton 

Partnership, Communities Officer and the Agents (H & H Properties). 

Two responses were received from the City Archivist and the Kirkton Partnership.  The two parties 

suggested reinstating one of the former street names previously used in the area.  Oban Terrace was 

a choice of both respondents, therefore Committee is asked to approve this name. 

 


